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BURTON LEONARD CHURCH OF 

ENGLAND (V.C.) SCHOOL 

BURTON LEONARD 

HARROGATE  

HG3 3RW 

 

 

Telephone  01765 677412 

e-mail:admin@burtonleonard.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

25th September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As part of Burton Leonard Harvest celebrations Mrs Slater has invited our Year 6 

children to serve lunch to the older members of the village community on Tuesday 3rd 

October 2017 at 12.30pm. The children will eat their own lunch as normal in school 

and then walk down to St. Leonard’s Hall with Mrs Bland and myself. They will then 

serve lunch and chat with the older residents. If you would like your child to take part 

please sign the permission slip below and return it to school. 

 

 

May I thank you in advance for your support of this opportunity. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Amanda Townson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Harvest lunch at St. Leonard’s Hall Tuesday 3rd October 2017 

 

 

I give/do not give permission for my child …………………………………………..to 

serve lunch to the older residents of the village as part of the Harvest celebrations. 

 

 

 

Signed: 

 

 

Date: 

 


